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NRC NAMES NEW SENIOR RESIDENT INSPECTOR
AT DIABLO CANYON NUCLEAR PLANT

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission has promoted Terry Jackson to senior resident
inspector at the Diablo Canyon nuclear plant, located in San Luis Obispo, Calif.

“Terry Jackson has served the agency and the local community well as resident inspector
at Diablo Canyon and I am confident that he will continue to do so as our senior inspector at the
site,” said NRC Regional Administrator Bruce S. Mallet.

Jackson, who has been a resident inspector at Diablo Canyon since 2000, will work with
Tim McConnell, a resident inspector at the plant.

Jackson first joined the NRC in 1993 as a digital instrumentation and control engineer at
NRC headquarters in Rockville, Md., and transferred to Region IV in 2000.  He earned a
Bachelor of Science degree in computer engineering at Clemson University in 1993, and a
Master of Science degree in electrical engineering at Virginia Tech in 1996.  He lives with his
wife and daughter in Atascadero, Calif.

Each of the country’s commercial nuclear plants has resident inspectors who serve as the
agency’s eyes and ears at the facility, conducting regular inspections, monitoring significant work
projects and interacting with plant workers and the public.  The resident inspectors at Diablo
Canyon can be reached at: (805) 595-2354.
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